
2024/25 HPV Vaccination Catch-up Programme (1st dose) 

(11 February 2025) 

 

The Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccine Catch-up Programme (1st dose) was successfully held 

on 11 February 2025 (Tuesday). Our school was honored to invite Dr. HUNG Chi-yun’s team – 

Cambridge Paediatrics Outreach to provide the vaccination service. A total of 100 S.5-6 female students 

received the HPV vaccine. 

 

The Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccine can prevent cervical cancer, as well as other cancers 

and diseases caused by HPV infection. Receiving this vaccine effectively reduces the incidence and 

mortality rates of these diseases. 
 

 
The Cambridge Paediatrics Outreach Team with Principal YUEN (3rd left),  

Assistant Principal Mr. KWOK Wing-man (1st left) and Ms. CHOI Sin-yi (2nd left)  

 

 

 

 
Nurse administers the HPV vaccine to our students 


